
 

 

Ticonderoga’s Common Roads (highlighted yellow above) will be snow plowed based on the 
following:  

There must be at least 6” of accumulated snow before plowing will begin.  

When necessary, the plow will leave a few inches of snow on the road surface to avoid damaging 
roads and equipment.  

If necessary, owners are responsible for snow removal on non-common roads leading to their 
property. 

NOTE: The common road Ticonderoga Drive (marked red above) is never snow plowed because of 
dangerous plowing conditions. 

NOTE: Common roads will be plowed to the last permanent owner’s resident (i.e. a stretch of 
common road will not be plowed if it does not service a permanent resident). 
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